Steven Robbins

L N _ P
From: Jonathan Myers <Jonathan.Myers@Emerysapp.com>

Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 4:18 PM

To: Steven Robbins

Cc Mike Weisenborn

Subject: RE: Ward Rd.

**% This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening
attachments., *#%*

Mr. Robbins,

Emery Sapp and Sons Inc. and Streetwise our pavement marking Subcontractor have agreed to touch up the faded
painted pavement markings on the Ward Road Improvements project. Based on our onsite meeting last week we have
agreed that the faded markings are predominately located at the Donovan Road and Tudor Road intersections where
the higher volume of traffic has been driving on the markings. The intention is for Streetwise to paint the faded areas
when their paint truck is in this area of Lee Summit. The pavement markings that have faded under the Ward Road
Project will be touched up this 2018 season. !am also in agreement that we should leave the silt fence in place along
Ward where the future Summit Square PH 2 Apartments are slated to go. The phase 2 Apartments are scheduled to
start mid-summer 2018 and will utilize the fence that is currently in good usable condition.

We appreciate you working with our schedule on these repairs. Thanks,

Jonathan Myecrs
Project Manager

EMERY SAPP & SONS, INC (ESS)
140 Walnut, Kansas City, MO 64106

0: 816-221-3500

C: 816-204-5474

F: 816-421-9333

Www.emerysapp.com

Laying the groundwork for your succESS

From: Steven Robbins [mailto:Steve.Rebbins@cityofls.net]
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 4:00 FM

To: Jonathan Myers

Cc: Mike Weisenborn

Subject: Ward Rd.

Hi lonathan,
| spoke with Ryan on Friday, we are in agreement that if you will send us and e-mail explaining that Emery Sapp will take

care of any defects that has to do with the striping on ward rd. whenever you do the next phase that the city will release
the money in escrow. We were also going to leave up the silt fence for now.

Thanks,



Yours ?';*wﬁ?,

Steve Robbins | Field Engineering Inspector
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063

816.969.1228 |cityofLS.net | Steve.Robbins@cityofls.net

LEE'S SUMMIT

MISSOURI

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: "This electronic message transnussion {including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is intended sclely for the
person or entity for its intended recipient(s} and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information
contained Is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization{s) or entity(ies) named above. If you have received this transmission but are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prehibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error. please contact sender immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.”

Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed Lo be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer system into which it is
received and opened. il is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage
ansing in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists.



